Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Subject: R0O2969- Unocal at 15803 E 14th St
Entry Type: Phone call

Start: Wed 10/10/2012 1:48 PM

End: Wed 10/10/2012 1:53 PM

Duration: 5 minutes

| received an email that Ali Aliasgari, property owner of the 76 station located at 15803 E 14" Street in Sal Leandro,
wanted to discuss a Petition letter ACEH issued on October 4, 2012. The letter was to the State Board identifying
interested persons for the fuel leak case. Mr. Aliasgari indicated he did not know what the letter was for. He was aware
that wells at his property were sampled but his requests for any data had been ignored. Mr. Aliasgari was aware of a
previous release at the site. |told him Platinum Energy has pursued case closure with the State WQCB and provided
him with Platinum Energy contact information. He asked me what he should do. | said he may be covered by whatever
paperwork he may have signed when he purchased the property; however, | suggested he have a third party review his
case prior to closure as any residual contamination after closure may become his responsibility.



